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Save the Date 
 

We are delighted to announce that there will be an afternoon of music on Saturday 16th July.   
 

Please save the date in your calendars – more details will follow shortly. 

 
 

ParentPay Reminder 
 

Gentle reminder to keep an eye on your child’s ParentPay balance and to top up their funds at the 

weekend for the coming week. 

 
 

Co-Curricular Clubs 
 

Astronomy Club with Mr Griffin – this club will no longer be running on Wednesdays week A now 

that we are in the summer term and the nights are lighter. 
 

Choir with Miss Buckenham – the next choir practice will take place on Friday 13th May (week A) 

instead of Thursday 19th May (week B). 

 

 

 
 



 

 


